Good morning,

Everyone deserves access to healthcare and support from people they trust to help them understand their care and communicate with doctors. Today, too many people experiencing disabilities are not able to access healthcare and are denied support from people they trust while they are hospitalized or having end of life discussions.

I urge you to introduce and pass LC 52 this Special Session so that Oregonians experiencing disabilities can access healthcare, use support from people they trust while they are hospitalized and have support when making end of life decisions.

Thank you!!
Janet

Janet Yousey, CEO

Pronouns: She/Hers/Her

Call 503-581-1732, ext. 350 | **Fax** 503-581-5638

Shangri-La

Enriching Lives Together

4080 Reed Road SE, Suite #150 Salem, Oregon 97302

Website | Facebook | Instagram | LinkedIn

Serving people with disabilities and disadvantages so they may recognize and achieve their potential.

This email is privileged and confidential. If misdirected, please delete and notify the sender by email.